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Last Chance to Register for the 2023 WHA Health Care Leadership
Academy: Dec. 1 Deadline

Your last chance to register for the 2023 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy is Dec. 1. Do not miss this opportunity, as there are
no confirmed plans yet to offer this program in subsequent years.

  
 Please click here to learn more and to register.

  
 For questions about the WHA Health Care Leadership Academy, contact WHA Vice President of Education Leigh Ann Larson.
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